
 

23rd  February  2021 

Dear Parent/Carer and Student 

Reopening Monday 8th March 2021 

As you may be aware The Prime Minister has announced on Monday 22 February  that the Government has set out its plan for 

the return of all students to schools and colleges, as part of the​ ​roadmap for leaving lockdown​, which was published yesterday. 

Over the next few days there will be more information to come from the Department for Education around what this means in 

practical terms for schools. Once we have these details we will look at the implications for Atlantic  

The Senior Leadership Team is considering the implications of a full return to school and implementation of Lateral Flow  (Rapid 

Covid-19 ) testing to the school community, and will send detailed plans to you as soon as possible. 

We thank you for your patience during this time​. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
 

 
Mrs L Bishop                               Miss Heppell  
Principal of Secondary            Principal - Primary 

 

 

 

  

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-response-spring-2021?utm_source=22%20February%202021%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19

